
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                     Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                      barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
 
April 10, 2008 
 
 
VIA COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2007-0905 – OPG Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities 
OPG’s Responses to Interrogatories from Consumers Council of Canada and 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (L-3-1 to L-3-45) 
 
Attached are two paper copies of responses to the cost of capital interrogatories from 
Consumers Council of Canada and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition.  An 
electronic copy in text searchable PDF format has also been sent to the OEB and all 
intervenors via email.  Responses to 18 of the CCC/VECC cost of capital 
interrogatories are not included in the attached.  We are working to complete the 
remaining responses and will file them shortly. 
 
OPG will submit all interrogatory responses through RESS on April 15, 2008, 
consistent with Procedural Order No. 2. Electronic copies of this material will be posted 
on OPG’s website for public access by April 18, 2008.   
 
Two complete paper copies of all interrogatory responses in binder sets will be sent to 
the Board after April 15, 2008 and also to intervenors in either electronic (CD) and /or 
hard copy, consistent with their wishes.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original Signed by Barbara Reuber] 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
cc:  EB-2007-0905 Intervenors (by email) 
 
  

Barbara Reuber
Director

    Ontario Regulatory Affairs


